

# PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS



# Monday, June 10, 2024

# Cafeteria

The cafeteria is closed until next year. Thank you for all your support!

#### **Music Council**

- Attention all PPHS musicians there are still students who must return their music folders! Please bring to the music room TODAY!
- Attention all those who performed at our final Café talent night on Thursday, May 23<sup>rd</sup>.... the photos have been edited and are ready for viewing. If you would like to see your photos and perhaps purchase through school cash online, please come to the music room today at the start of lunch. You can bring your lunches to eat as you view.
- Attention all students going to see Wicked The Musical in Toronto this Friday evening, June 14<sup>th</sup>.... There will be a brief meeting on Thursday at lunch in the instrumental room to talk about final details. Ir you have specific seating requests, please se Ms. Rensink in the music office prior to the meeting on Thursday.
- Attention all Insieme members.... Thanks for an amazing final performance yesterday! SO many wonderful compliments about your singing from those in the audience! Please return your music today to the music office!

#### **AR NEWS**

It's that time of year again! We need all students with an IEP who want to write their exams with AR to come to Room 102 and sign up. The deadline to sign up is TODAY so make sure to come and see Ms. Longley or Ms. Delaney before then.

#### Attention all grade 9-11 students

Are you interested in being a School Ambassador for the 2024-2025 school year? If so, applications can be picked up in the Guidance Office and turned in by Monday, June 10<sup>th</sup>. We are looking for individuals who fit the following characteristics. Are you reliable, have great communication skills, enthusiastic, confident and a leader, then you may be the right fit to be a school representative. For more information, please speak with Mrs. McCormick or Mrs. Delaney. Remember applications are due Monday, June 10<sup>th</sup>.

## Art Exhibition

 Our Student Art Exhibition is now on at the Scugog Library, The Kent Farndale Gallery. Come out and see our amazingly, talented artists. The show runs until June 20<sup>th</sup>.

#### Exams

Please check your grade level google classroom for any information about upcoming exams. Good Luck!

## **Ultimate Frisbee**

 Could all ultimate frisbee players go to room 182 at lunch today to decorate a cupcake for the althletic banquet.

#### Rebels Track Team

Over the weekend the Rebels Track Team competed at the OFSAA Championships in London. Many of our athletes performed above their best setting new records for themselves. We had some very impressive finishes in overalls for the province. This race is known as North America's biggest and most competitive high school Track & Field meet WAY TO GO REBELS!!

# **Varsity Golf Team**

Congrats to the Varsity Golf Team on their silver medal finish at LOSSA on Friday at Lakeridge Golf Course. The Team was a dominant force beating Brooklyn in the semis but fell just short to Uxbridge in the final. Super excited for the medals this crew have accumulated over the years of their Golf Team participation.

#### **PRIDE MONTH**

• Keep an eye out this week starting tomorrow for fun Pride Month activities in the main foyer at lunch. Prizes to be won!

# From the Library

Can you believe how quickly the end of the school year is approaching? You know what that means? Time to return your library books! All books are due back to the library by the end of the day. We are no longer able to sign out or renew library books, as we get organized for next year. Save your money! Return your library books today!